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Product Change Notification – PCN # 000643        

 October 17, 2019 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain 

products. Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will 

affect your products and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please 

contact the person listed at the end of this document. 

 

Subject: 

ABC-02 Series V1.0.1 will change to V2.0.0 

 

Service Level: Basic 

 

Effective Date: January 1, 2020 

 

Model Names/Current Version/New Version: 

 

Model Name Current 

Version 

New Version 

ABC-02-USB V1.0.1 V2.0.0 

ABC-02-USB-T V1.0.1 V2.0.0 

 

Change Description: 

 The ABC-02 Series will undergo a product revision as detailed below because the NAND Flash 

has been phased out. 

 The NAND Flash memory size of the ABC-02 Series V2.0.0 has increased from 128 MB to 1 

GB. 

 There are no other changes in the ABC-02’s form, fit, or functionalities. 

 The status of the related regulatory approvals for the products mentioned in this document are 

shown in the table below: 

 

 

 

 

Model Series CE/FCC 

ABC-02 Series V2.0.0 Ready 
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Delivery Schedule: 

 

Model Series Launch Date Transition Method 

ABC-02 Series V2.0.0 2019/10/31 
Running change 

(~2020/01) 

 

We will keep supplying the current product and perform a running change to phase in the new 

product revisions. Therefore, the target transition schedule may vary slightly. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Note: If you have any questions, please email gary.chang@moxa.com or contact your regional sales 

contact. 

mailto:gary.chang@moxa.com

